Bearpark Primary School News

Thursday 4th April 2019

We wish all of our families a Happy Easter and
we thank the children for all of their hard work this term.

We look forward to seeing you for the Palm Cross Service at 2pm tomorrow,

Let’s Celebratei
+ Thank you for coming to our Afternoon Tea last Friday. It was a lovely afternoon of art and music
and raised over £300.

¢ Well done to Ewe and Layla for wmnmg the attendance draw and gettmg a £10 Smyths Toy Shop
Voucher

g Wear a Hat Day ralsed £150 for Braln Tumour Research




